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State Road NM 118 Full Closure 
 (Near the Arizona/New Mexico border) 

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation alerts all motorists that NM 118 near the Arizona/New Mexico border is 
indefinitely closed in both directions from mile post 4 to mile post 5 (Manuelito).  The closure is due to two large boulders 
that have fallen into the roadway, one measuring approximately 8’ X 12’. There are no injuries involved with this incident, 
and NMDOT crews are working on removing the boulders and making repairs to the roadway. Motorists are encouraged 
to use I-40 as an alternate route. Message boards will be activated and updates will be made to www.NMROADS.com. 
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